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Buds in bloom … 
Dear Parents 

 
It has been a long and difficult term for many of us and with the outcome of our 
Ofsted being as it was, we obviously were disheartened. As a team however we are 
now feeling optimistic about moving forwards. This was magnified by the amazing 
support from you, our parents. On behalf of the whole Huxley team, I would like to 
thank you for such an amazing turn out at the parents meeting this week but also 
your ongoing support for what we are trying to achieve here at Huxley. We 
appreciate that this is a worrying time for us all but I honestly believe moving 
forwards, in partnership, we can achieve great things. The majority of you were able 
to attend on Thursday but for those who didn’t, our new Chair of Governors- Gail 
Webb- was there. She is keen to meet with parents on a regular basis so anyone 
who was unable to attend I am sure you will get to meet her soon. 

 
Obviously the focus of the meeting changed slightly to discuss new governance and 
the schools position going forwards but I would still like to share with you the 
detailed feedback about the report when I am able to, just to highlight where we 
were, what we have done and what we have got planned going forwards. The report 
is still not ‘live’ as such so I will arrange another short meeting soon to address all of 
this. 

 
This coming week we will be having jubilee celebrations on Wednesday. Your child 
can, if they want, come dressed in red, white and blue. They can wear crowns if they 
wish – anything Jubilee themed really. No Corgi’s are allowed on site however! 



On Tuesday Mrs Patel is having a little afternoon celebration with her class and she 
has said they can wear party clothes on that day if they wish. 

 

Rev Rhodes is keen to bring back Huxley Tots to school- promoting messy sensory 
play for babies and toddlers. She is really keen for volunteers to help with this. 
Please see our Facebook post about this or contact the school if interested. 

 

There has been lots of interest in starting up a Friends of Huxley group to support 
the fundraising for the school. A discussion was had on Thursday about a social 
event to kick start this group so I hope to provide further information on this, this 
coming week. Thanks again for your fantastic support! 

 
One more week and then half term – please note the dates at the side as it is a busy 
packed term ahead! 

 
 

Take care 

Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 
 

 
 
 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

“The future belongs to those who believe in the 

beauty of their dreams” 

 

 

DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY 

2022 
 

24th May- KS1 celebration party 

25th May- Jubilee day 

27th May- End of term 

 
6th and 7th June- school closed 

8th June- return to school 

9th Stay and Play starts- new Reception starters 

 
14th June-Swimming starts –letters going out 

next week 

 
14th and 15th June- Year 6 onsite residential 

camp 

 
25th June - Happy Days community event 

(picnic, games, walking parade) is happening on. 
We hope to be able to part of this community 

day. 

 
*These may later change, or new dates may be 

added-see messages or emails for updates 

With God’s 

love we can fly 


